
Braden Woods Newsletter 

Don't miss out on even more 
information, ways to get involved & 

events!
 

For More Information Contact: 941.812.7983 Tony@barrettrealty1.com

We have a new website! 

bradenwoodshomes.godaddysites.com

CURRENT  L IST INGS ,  SALE  PENDING &  RECENTLY  SOLD

SEPTEMBER 'S  SPOTL IGHT

Attention  Parents
This months spotlight goes to the Facebook Page, 

Moms Of Braden Woods.
 This page is there for moms to share information, 

resources, recommendations & more! Head to 
Facebook and like the page to find out more. Thank you 

to Kari Sylvester for creating such a group!
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(Please contact us for your prize!)



The sense of community that was felt after the tragedy of 9/11 is what 
inspired the creation of this newsletter. After 9/11 the world came together, 
we supported each other, we were proud Americans and we treated each 

other with respect, because we had a bond. It was a devastating event that 
created a common connection but we shouldn't need a tragedy to find a 

connection.
 

Twenty-one years ago this month, al-Qaeda 
launched a series of four coordinated attacks on 

our beloved Country. Four commercial airliners 
were hijacked mid-air and flown into the North 
and South Towers of the World Trade Center in 

New York City, the Pentagon in Arlington VA, and 
the fourth into a field outside Shanksville, 

Pennsylvania following a heroic passenger revolt 
that cost the passengers their lives but saved 

the lives of thousands more. America watched our 
generations Pearl Harbor for 77 minutes from the 
first attack to the crash landing, and we all went 

to bed heartbroken.  We woke up the next 
morning patriotic, strong and fiercely American, 

banding together with the common goal of 
picking ourselves up, dusting ourselves off, and 

rebuilding a stronger Country. We’d like to 
dedicate this months issue of the newsletter to 

the 2,977 men and women who lost their lives on 
9/11 and the first responders who worked for days 
without rest until the last survivor was recovered. 

We will never forget.  

For More Information Contact: 941.812.7983 Tony@barrettrealty1.com
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Linger Lodge IS OPEN!

Braden Wood's closest restaurant 
is back OPEN! Linger Lodge is 
the perfect staycation option! 

Located on the border of Braden 
Woods, you get teleported back 

to that Old Florida feel. They 
offer a wide variety available, 

from the restaurant, waterfront 
campgrounds & RV parks! They 

take that old Florida feel and 
make it luxury-styled camping 
with the amenities they offer to 
their campers; This includes a 
bathhouse, clubhouse & and 

office! Go to the website to see
pricing, availability & more 

information!www.lingerlodge.com/about


